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Ms. Paula Isler 
Florida Service Commission D260 OCT 00 ~OO2. 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FI 32399-0850 

RE: Proposed Settlement for Docket No. 0270715-TI 

Dear Ms. Isler: 

NATEL definitely wishes to keep its IXC Certificate active and in compliance 
with Commission rules. We apologize for the oversight in filing this 
document. We feel the original Report request may have gone to our old 
address on Brookline. Nor was Natel aware that a fine was due, because two 
Regulatory Agencies prepared reports for the company. We have created a 
data base of all Report we are aware of to monitor the filing of various 
Commission Report through out the industry. This should prevent late 
payments and delinquent filing of Reports such as in this case. 

The Company agrees to waive any objection to the administrative 
cancellation of its certificate should Natel fail to comply in accordance with 
its settlement offer. If, however, there is a factual dispute as to the manner 
or level of compliance with any provision in the settlement, Commission 
staff will bring the matter to the Commission for consideration. 

Natel respectfully has enclosed a payment of $250 monetary settlement for 
the violation of the Regulatory Assessment Fee rules. Please advice when 
the Commission Order for reinstating the IXC Certificate can be issued. 
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We appreciate your consideration of this settlement offer and as always, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (405) 557-000 1 ext 118 should you 
have any question on this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

2fijpvm2 
Lynn Me.rritt 
Controller 
405.557.000 1 ex 1 18-telephone 
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